

'Let your light shine'

18th July 2025

Newsletter 5

End of Year Production

Our children shone brighter than ever in our enchanting production of "The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe: A Magical Tritlington Goodbye" this week. Their energy, talent, and spirit lit up the stage like stars across the Narnian sky. We were especially proud of the courageous pupils who stepped into roles at the last minute, a true reflection of our school's caring and resilient children. A big thank you to everyone who transformed the hall into a winter wonderland, with stunning scenery and props that brought Narnia to life with snowy sparkles. Let's not forget the spectacular costumes! Our brilliant parents delivered, with imaginative designs, each child looked magical and stage-ready thanks to your creativity and dedication. To everyone who came along to support, thank you for your cheers, claps, and kind words. If your applause was anything to go by, this was a $\spadesuit \Leftrightarrow \spadesuit \Leftrightarrow \text{performance}$.



Summer Fair

What a wonderful afternoon in school for our annual summer fair. There was a huge variety of stalls on offer from the traditional tombola to Beat the Goalie - even Cinderella and Spiderman surprised us with an appearance! Many thanks to the stall holders, small businesses, paramedics and fire service who came to support us. We would like to say a massive "thank you" to Tritlington Friends for organising the fair. We raised a wonderful grand total of £512.32. Thank you all with your continued support raising funds for Tritlington School.

Tritlington & West Chevington Community Show



The Tritlington and West Chevington Community Show was a wonderful success this year. The entries were of a very high quality and we were very proud to showcase everyone's hard work and creativity. We would like to thank everyone involved in this project, from parish council members who volunteer giving up their time and resources so kindly, to local volunteers who help provide resources and support the children with creations. It really is a wonderful opportunity for us to work together with our local community to hold such a special event.

Parent Pay

Reminders have gone out today for any outstanding invoices. Please ensure your account is **up to date** for this academic year. **Any problems please contact Mrs Gray as soon as possible via the admin email address please.**

Leavers Meal

On Tuesday evening, our Year 4 leavers marked their imminent farewell from Tritlington School with a heartwarming celebration at Lollo Rosso. The evening was filled with delicious food, laughter, and shared stories as pupils, parents, and staff came together to reminisce about their time at school. A huge thank you to the PTA and wonderful Year 4 parents for their generosity. Their support helped create a truly special send-off for our fantastic group of leavers.

The joy on the children's faces and the warm atmosphere reminded us all of the incredible journey they've taken at Tritlington and the exciting adventures that lie ahead. Here's to the memories made and the bright futures waiting just around the corner!





Leavers Service Our Year Four leavers have been so busy this last couple of weeks! Wednesday morning saw a beautifully heartfelt Leavers' Service as our Year 4 pupils took centre stage, with Rev'd Elaine kindly joining us, the atmosphere was filled with reflection, gratitude, and a few tears. Each child was presented with a Bible and a special Leavers Book, alongside their light-hearted awards that captured their personalities, whether it was the pupil most likely to become a world leader or the budding eco warrior destined to protect our planet. It was an

emotional morning for everyone, with plenty of tissues on hand as staff, families, and children shared in the moment. The service celebrated not just the end of an era, but the incredible journey each child has made and the exciting paths ahead as they take their next steps, with shared memories of their time at Tritlington School!

Sports Day

Despite the British weather doing its very best to dampen our plans, Sports Day finally went ahead after being rescheduled due to some unseasonal downpours and what a fantastic afternoon it turned out to be! Our children truly shone, showing remarkable energy, enthusiasm and sportspersonship in every event. Their commitment and camaraderie were on full display, cheering one another on and celebrating every achievement. A special shout-out goes to our older pupils, who stepped up as incredible role models for the younger ones. Their encouragement and leadership added an extra layer of joy and unity to the day.

Huge thanks to Liam for his unwavering support and expert guidance throughout the afternoon and of course, to our courageous (and very competitive!) parents and siblings who took part in their individual races. Let's just say, we now understand exactly where our students get their sporty streak from! Proof that even the rain can't wash away our Tritlington spirit.

Dates for your Diary	
Friday 18th July	BREAK UP FOR THE SUMMER
Monday 1st September	Teacher Training Day - School is closed
Tuesday 2nd September	Teacher Training Day - School is closed
Wednesday 3rd September	RETURN TO SCHOOL

We hope you have a wonderful summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you all in September. Many thanks for your continued support to Tritlington School.

Mrs O'Dell and Mrs Stephenson